October 6, 2017

Dr. Linda Rose President Santa Ana College 1530 W. 17th Street Santa Ana, CA 92706

Dear President Rose:

This will acknowledge receipt of the Midterm Report from Santa Ana College. Your timely submission of the report is appreciated.

Midterm Reports are part of the accreditation record of each institution.

The report has been received by staff and will be reviewed by the Accrediting Commission at its January 2018 meeting.

Sincerely,

Richard Winn, Ed.D.

President

RW/tl

cc: Dr. Bonita Nahoum Jaros, Accreditation Liaison Officer